
 
 

 

 

From: Kelly Fernandez 
To: Ronald Smith 
Cc: Kelly Michaels; Mercedes Barcia 
Subject: Re: 7-9 agenda request 
Date: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 2:41:00 PM 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, 
Links and Requests for Login Information 

Ron, 
I think you meant to send this to Kelly M. so copying her as well as Mercedes given 
that Kelly M. Is out of the office this week. 

Kelly M. Fernandez, Esq. 
Persson, Cohen, Mooney, Fernandez & Jackson, P.A. 
236 Pedro St. 
Venice, FL 34285 
Ph: (941) 306-4730 | Fax: (941) 306-4832 
Board Certified by the Florida Bar in City, County and Local Government Law 

A portion of the firm’s practice includes the collection of debts.  As such this electronic mail transmission may be an 
attempt to collect a debt, in which case any information which is obtained will be used for that purpose. 

This email is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is 
privileged, confidential or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this email is not the 
intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you 
have received this communication in error, please immediately notify us by telephone and return the original message 
to us at the listed email address. Thank You. 

From: Ronald Smith <ronaldcsmith@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 1:36 PM 
To: Kelly Fernandez <kfernandez@flgovlaw.com> 
Subject: Fwd: 7-9 agenda request 

To: Kelly Michaels, City Clerk 

From: Ron Smith, City Councilmember 

Subject: Agenda item request 

Date: June 27, 2024 

I would request that an item be placed on the 7-9-24 council agenda. 

I would like an item under Council Discussion/Action that would read: 
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Discuss Pillar of the Community Awards 

Background: On August 23, 2022 the Council discussed the process for nominating people to receive
Pillar of the Community recognition and whether the awards should be given on a regular schedule,
be that annually or semi-annually. The minutes for the meeting say there was a consensus to
postpone the matter to an undetermined future date. 

Fifty people or groups have been recognized with the award since it was created by Mayor Dean
Calamaris in July 2000, but only two awards have been given since 2019. Can we agree to a regular
schedule to recognize leading citizens for their contributions to the city? Can we have an established
date for the council or members of the public to nominate individuals or groups and a recurring date
for celebrating our Pillars of the Community again? 

This item really involves all of our strategic goals including: 

Goal 2: Provide Efficient, Responsive Government with High-Quality Services 

Goal 6: Preserve the Venice Quality of Life through Proper Planning 


